
 

23 August, 2013 

Dear Teacher,  

 

Cambridge University Admissions Talk 
 

As a continuation of last year’s admissions talk, the Hong Kong Association of Careers Masters 

and Guidance Masters (HKACMGM) is collaborating with/supporting WYNG Foundation in 

organizing a talk in September this year to provide most updated information on ‘Applying to 

Cambridge University’. 

 

Dr. Andrew Murray, the guest speaker, is the Admissions Tutor at Trinity Hall.  He shared with 

participants in the previous talk, and will be coming again to give advice on applying for the 

University of Cambridge. 

 

Participants will also be supplied with information of the Prince Philip Scholarship which covers 

students' full cost of all fees, accommodation and living expenses for a full undergraduate 

programme at the university in the talk. 

  

Details are as follows: 

 

Cambridge University Admissions Talk 

 

Date  : 18th September, 2013 (Wednesday) 

Time : 4:00 p.m- 6:00 p.m 

Venue : the Agnes B theatre, 2 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

Speaker : Andrew Murray - Trinity Hall College Admissions Tutor 

Representative from Prince Philip Scholarship Introduction 

Programme : Introduction to Cambridge University admissions process and requirements 

Prince Philip Scholarship Introduction 

 

Rundown: 

4:00-4:30 pm Introduction of admissions process and requirements of University of 

Cambridge 

4:30-4:45 pm Introduction of Prince Philip Scholarship e.g. application procedures, selection 

criteria and working schedule 

4:45-5:00 pm Q&A session 

5:00-5:30 pm Concluding remarks 

  

As seats are limited, each member school can only nominate two top students and a career advisor 

to attend the talk.  Places are allocated on a first-come-first-served basis.  Please reply by faxing 



the attached reply slip at 26710703 or emailing to us at hkacmgm@gmail.com by 11 September 

2013. For further information, please feel free to contact Ms Leung at 2671 1722. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr. Ho Yuk Fan Esther 

Chairperson 

HKACMGM 

 

Location of Arts Centre, 2 Harbour Rd 

 

  



Biography of Dr. Andrew Murray 

 

I studied Biochemistry at Oxford and am now a Director of Studies in Natural Sciences at Trinity 

Hall. I am also a lecturer in the Department of Physiology, Development and Neuroscience, and 

my research is concerned with the response of the body to low oxygen levels in diseases and at 

high altitude. I grew up in Newport, South Wales and was the first member of my family to attend 

university. For me, the experience of studying a subject that I love in a world-class institution was 

indescribably fulfilling, and might explain why I am still doing it today! I am committed to 

encouraging bright, passionate, young students to apply to Cambridge, regardless of their 

background, so that they too can have the life-changing experiences that I have enjoyed.  

 

(More details of Admission Requirements and the scholarship) 

Cambridge University Admissions 

 

The application deadline for students who wish to be interviewed in Hong Kong is 15th October, 

2013. Cambridge University will consider applications from candidates who have studied or are 

studying towards the Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education (HKDSE). Candidates will 

typically be asked to obtain grades 5*, 5*, 5 in three specified elective subjects related to their 

chosen course at the University of Cambridge. Applicants should normally expect to be set 

demanding conditions in the other compulsory subjects in the Diploma core, particularly in 

Mathematics and English. Alternatively, they will consider applications from candidates who have 

studied or are studying towards either the International Baccalaureate (IB), A Levels or an 

equivalent qualification, or hold a Bachelors degree. Offers drawn from more than one 

examination (hybrid offers) will not normally be made. 

 

About the Prince Philip Scholarship 

 

Founded in 1981 by Sir Dr David Li, The Friends of Cambridge University in Hong Kong has 

raised and managed a scholarship fund called The Prince Philip Scholarship and has been 

supporting numerous promising students from Hong Kong to study at Cambridge University since 

1982. The Prince Philip Scholarship includes a non-means tested cash award and one Hong 

Kong-London economy class return air ticket will also be awarded free of means test results. 

Scholars may also claim, where necessary, the full costs of tuition and subsistence. 



REPLY SLIP 

Deadline: 11 September 2013 

 

The Chairperson 

Hong Kong Association of Careers Masters and Guidance Masters  

c/o  Careers Guidance Team, 

Education Bureau, 

Room EP05, Podium, East Block, 

EDB Kowloon Tong Education Services Centre, 

19 Suffolk Road, 

Kowloon Tong, 

Kowloon 

 

(Please complete this form and send it to hkacmgm@gmail.com or by fax at 2671 0703) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Cambridge University Admissions Talk 

 

Name of School:    

Name of Contact Person / Career Teacher:                                               

Email Address:    

Telephone No.    Fax No.    

 
The following teacher will attend the seminar on 18 September 2013: 

(Successful candidates will be notified via email on or before 13 September 2013) 

 

Name (in BLOCK letters) 

(Surname first) 
Contact No. 
(Teacher) E-mail address (Teacher) 

No. of Students 
attending 
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